
Langley Children’s Choir is looking for singers!  
Openings are now available for singers in grades 3 to 7   
   
What are we looking for?  

✓ School choir members (if your school has one) 
✓ Good attitude and enthusiasm!  
✓ Advanced vocal skills, and the ability to focus  
✓ A firm commitment to the group  
✓ Desire to develop as a singer and choir member  

  
What do you get out of this?  

✓ Make new friends who like to sing, too  
✓ Learn about how to sing better and learn lots of music  
✓ Perform at other schools (a day off!)  
✓ Have fun on a choir tour or camp in the spring  
✓ Sing at festivals and hear other great choirs  

   
Rehearsals? Langley Secondary School, 21405 – 56 Ave on Tuesdays,   

Sept – April from 4:30 – 6  pm  
  
Fees? $275 per year (reduced rate for families) plus refundable $100 deposit  
  
Directors?  Kim Hardy and Patti Thorpe (both Langley music teachers) plus accompanist Heather Hicks  
  

 
How Do I Join?  
Contact us for an audition time before Sept 9, 2024.  Auditions will be Tuesday Sept. 10 
 
 
Please include singer’s name, phone number, school and grade.  
  

Patti Thorpe    
pthorpe@sd35.bc.ca    
  


